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CHP Seal Soon Available as Stamp

The popular personalized CHP seal which became
available three years ago as an embosser can soon also
be obtained as a stamp for printing the seal.
Several Academy members had noted that, with the
current widespread use of document scanners, fax
machines, photocopiers, and other electronic media,
many times the embossed seal is not eligibly displayed on
reproduced documents. Using the stamp to print the seal
will provide a visible image that reproduces well elec-
tronically.

Active and emeritus CHPs will be able to order the
new CHP stamp for approximately the same cost as the
embosser (now $34.95) at the American Academy of
Health Physics Web site (http://www.hps1.org/aahp/)
(members only section) or by contacting Nancy Johnson
at the Secretariat (703-790-1745 extension 25). The
stamp is expected to be available on the Web site later
this summer.

AAHP Committees

A brief summary of American Academy of Health
Physics (AAHP) Committee duties and the requirements
of the committee members can be found on the AAHP
Web site (http://www.hps1.org/aahp/
committee_duty_overview.htm).                                


